Town of Bergen Residents (Outside Village)
BRUSH COLLECTION
                                Starting April 18, 2022 

BRUSH ONLY
NO OTHER ITEMS TO BE PICKED UP!
Starting Monday, April 18, 2022 and continuing until we have been around town once; theTown will pick up brush only.  Only one pass will be made per home.

All residents must have the brush at roadside by Monday, April 18 at 7:00 AM.  
Brush is to be no longer than eight (8) feet in length and piled parallel to the roadside. No larger than 6” in diameter. No stumps.
If there are any questions, please call the

Highway Department at 494-1362 

Michael Johnson, Superintendent of Highways
